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13th July 2020 

 
Dear all members of the Priory School community, 

I am writing to you to invite you and your family to attend The Priory School Summer Celebration 

Evening 2020. 

This event will take place from 6pm on Thursday 16th July 2020 in the form of an “on demand” video 

broadcast through our school’s Microsoft Streams platform that we would very much like you all to 

enjoy together from the safety and comfort of your own home. 

Normally, we would have been inviting you into school to attend an Awards Evening where we are 

able to celebrate the fantastic achievements of our young people over this academic year. We would 

also have been inviting you to attend a separate Summer Concert event in school. Rather than 

cancelling these events we have instead merged them into one remote/virtual event that we are 

calling The Summer Celebration 2020. 

This broadcast will feature a variety of wonderfully entertaining and creative musical performances, 

some readings and a collection of Art work that have been produced by our young people. 

It will also announce the winners of the various individual subject and pastoral awards that have 

been awarded to students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10. 

Our hope is that you are able to help us make this a real community event.  

We will send out a web link on Thursday morning that will go live just before 6pm that evening. We 

would like you to create as much of an event of this viewing as possible and share with us in 

celebrating all the fantastic work and achievements of our young people during this year. 

In terms of the Year 11 awards evening, we do still hope to be able to run this at some point in the 

future. We have a number of Year 11s who are performing and we would like our Year 11 to be part 

of this collective viewing event but the awards for this year group will be announced at that future 

event. 

Should you have any questions about this event then please do not hesitate to make contact with 

the school in the usual way, through info@tpstrust.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

Jeremy Tudor 

Jeremy Tudor 

Associate Member of SLT 
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